
 

I Fully support this bill.  Schools and libraries are meant to be ever evolving.  Those entities meant to 

serve communities need to serve all members of the community.  Whitewashing history serves nobody.  

Today’s social media generation will find information through avenues not accredited.  Wouldn’t it be 

better for future generations, and humanity as a whole, if future generations were taught the truth by 

adults they trusted?  By teachers and librarians that were educated with the most up to date textbooks 

and library resources that don’t aim to shame, belittle or ignore marginalized groups.  Inadvertently 

teaching racism, bigotry, homophobia, ableism and/or misogynism is unacceptable.  We have to ask 

ourselves what scares Americans so very much that we don’t want the truth of our past or the chaos of 

today to be recognized. 

 

 


